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STC-CS-2564-29 

 
 
April 2, 2021 

 
 
Subject  :  Contract signing of Installation of Power Transformer Monitoring System project with Provincial 

Electricity Authority (PEA)  
 
To       :    President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  

 
Samart Telcoms Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to notify that “TD-STC 

Consortium”, which comprises Samart Telcoms Public Company Limited and TEDA Co., Ltd. with the 
proportion of 50: 50, has signed the contract with PEA on March 31, 2021 for Installation of Power 
Transformation Monitoring System project with the total contract value of 290.20 million baht 
(VAT included) and portion for the Company values 145.10 million baht (VAT included). The project 
must be completed within 330 days from the next day after the contract signing date and the date that 
PEA delivers the areas to access for implementation. The project’s full amount of payment is divided 
into 4 payments based on work progress. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

   

 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

                   -Signature- 
 
    (Mr. Jong Diloksombat) 
  President 
 


